
Park Springs Neighborhood Association 

Board Meeting 

April 11, 2011 

  

Held at Ramos Restaurant, Manor 

  

Attendees: Tom West, Joann Gunlock, Sharon Bramblett (not a quorum) 

 Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 Last Board Meeting minutes were previously sent to all members via email and 
no discussion or vote was held. 

 Those attending discussed officer elections to be held at the May General 
meeting, including suggested nominating committee members.  Tom will make 
calls to appoint committee members.  Elections and a brief business meeting will 
be held prior to presentations. 

 The May meeting program theme will be small businesses in our area. Tom will 
talk with Germaine about local home based businesses unique to our 
neighborhood. We will plan to have four to six speak, and each have a table set 
up with literature, pictures and/or samples for members to view prior to the 
meeting.  Speakers will speak for up to ten minutes each.  Questions and 
answers to all speakers will be held at individualʼs tables after the meeting has 
concluded. 

 Newsletter content:  Newsletter should include invitation to meeting, Presidentʼs 
report, John Williams report on Transportation and Developments, and Sharon 
will do a report on the junk yard and trailer park on Burleson Manor road. 

 Sharon reported on the EROD Mobile Home Park and the new junk yard on 
Burleson Manor Road. 

 Tom reported that the PSNA Littig Road clean-up was a success, and clean-up 
of other areas by those living in each area may be pursued in the future. 

 Meeting was adjourned 8:00 pm. 

 Minutes by Joann Gunlock 

	
  


